

Northwestern Lehigh School District







#TigerPride | f @nwlsd | @ @nwtigers | w @nwlehighsd

Dear Parents and Guardians, NWL Employees, and NWL Community,

The purpose of this message is to inform you that the Northwestern Lehigh administration will be presenting to the Board of School Directors an update regarding elementary reconfiguration at the March 3, 2021 workshop meeting. The intent of the presentation is to provide an overview of the historical information of our reconfiguration efforts to date, review the findings and considerations of reconfiguration, and a proposed timeline for exploring elementary reconfiguration to make a decision about the configuration of our elementary schools for the 2021-22 school year. The agenda for this meeting is now live with the presentation attached.

If you would like to submit a comment, please submit your comment to: admincontact@nwlehighsd.org with your name and address included. Community members wishing to watch the meeting can view it live on our district's YouTube channel. Any resident that would like to make a public comment would need to attend via Zoom. Both links will be made available the day of the meeting at https://www.nwlehighsd.org/domain/19.

Sincerely,

Jennifer L. Holman Superintendent of Schools

This e-mail has been sent to you by NORTHWESTERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from NORTHWESTERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT, please click here to unsubscribe.

To view the NORTHWESTERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT privacy policy, please click here.